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Trant Lindsay

From: Kris Bledsoe <kris@bledsoes.net>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 12:23 PM

To: Trant Lindsay

Subject: “No” on HB 2666-1 (resend with my address)

Chair Clem and Members of the Committee: 

  

I live in an area that aggregate companies love to mine.  There are three mines I will have to live 
with when they start operating. 

It is hard to believe that this bill even exists.  The aggregate industry already gets everything it 
wants.  It looks to me that now the industry want to cut out the citizens’ right to even have input.   

The Oregon legislature should not be helping the industry do this.  This is not government of the 
People for the People, and by the People. 

  
 
Kris Bledsoe 
Upper Island Farm 
18695 SEUpper Island RD 
Dayton, Oregon 97114 
 
 
"...when the last individual of a race of living things breathes no more, another Heaven and another Earth must 
pass before such a one can be again."  - William Beebe 
 
 
 


